Westerly Airport Association

Dinner Meeting. Ella's Restaurant. January 20, 2015

The meeting was called to order by President Bernie Stumpf at 7:37pm. There were 17 members in
attendance at the beginning and 18 (Sandy Niles) by meetings end.
No new members and no guests.

The minutes from the Dec. 16 meeting were passed out and are available on-line on our website.
Derek gave his treasurers report, a motion was made to accept. The motion passed.

The Ocean House Event was discussed. Carol Amedeo stated she would be meeting with OH staff on Jan.
21 and anyone who wished to be on the OH Event Committee should try to make the meeting.

The price for the OH Event tickets was set at $125pp and the event will take place on Friday May 8 from
6-9pm.

Tickets will be available on the WAA website.

Carol stated that Tricia Martino of Glastonbury, Ct. will be in charge of the Silent Auction.

Pancake Breakfast will be held on Sunday June 28. Bernie will be contacting Mike Ferrigno and Dean
Morrone about the event. Stephanie and Mike will chair event.

The WAA brochure was discussed. Sandy Niles will design the WAA one page brochure. She stated they
should be placed at all the airports, the Chamber, and various places of interest. Sandy stated she felt a
printing of 500 was good.

Bernie discussed forming a committee to attract new members.

A Scholarship Committee needs to be formed for end of school year. Dottie, Carol, Suzanne, Linda,
Derek and Sandy said they would serve.

Flowers and a card were sent out to Joe Ceo.
Sandy invited everyone to Christ Church the following Sunday.

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday February 17, 2015 at the Bridge Restaurant.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:30.

Respectfully Submitted,
Stephanie Shawn



